
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ogden, Loralie

Date: Tue, Aug 4, 2020 at 9:42 PM 
Subject: Consistent and persistent off leash dog 
To: Loralie Ogden

Chief Abell, 

I’m writing about a vicious dog on 32nd street that 
has now killed one of our neighbors dogs after 
having attacked multiple dogs in the area over the 
past 4 years.  Enough is enough. 

This dog has been repeatedly off leash for the past 
few years.  It was temporarily removed from the 
house by the owners.  It recently returned from 
Colorado only to be off lease again and attack our 
neighbor, The dog last week. This is a 
pattern not an isolated incident.  What is more 
disturbing is they now have a pit bull puppy that is 
ALSO off leash on a regular basis. In fact the pit 
bull was off leash and lead the most recent attack.  



This dog, Oliver, also cornered my neighbor while 
off leash (a letter attesting to that fact is forth 
coming) 

This dog must be deemed vicious and removed 
from our neighborhood.  When we walk our own 
small dog we feel compelled to carry pepper spray 
to protect ourselves. 

If it has been voluntarily removed again, we want 
the necessary enforcement to state they cannot bring 
this dog back under any circumstances. I’m also 
reporting/documenting that Leo, the pit puppy, has 
been off leash as well.  It should not be up to the 
residents to enforce these laws.  

There are leash laws for a reason in these very close 
living situations.   

Thank you for your prompt attention and I look 
forward to your response. 

Loralie Ogden and Dexter Taylor 


